Paramus PPO

Bergen County Technical High Scheol
275 Pascack Road

Paramus, NJ 07652

June 2016

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

The Mission of the Parent Partnership Organization (PPO) at Bergen County Technical High School,
Paramus, is to support the education of our students. We celebrate leadership, community service
and academic excellence.

Your student will benefit directly from your involvement in their school experience. We encourage
you to join the PPO. The annual dues are $15 per family. (There will be a $25 fee for returned
checks). These dues will be used to support school activities, present guest speakers and other
events to promote your child’s education.

The PPO also awards a scholarship to an eligible graduating senior. Students are eligible for the
scholarship only if their family is a member of the PPO for each school year the student is enrolled
in school. This year the PPO awarded 3 scholarships in the amount of $300 each. Please note
that all applications and dues must be submitted by October 15t%, 2016 for your student to be
eligible.

The PPO has wonderful opportunities for you to become more involved in your child’s education
through various activities and events. The attached sheet has the details of the committee and
volunteer opportunities.

General membership meetings are held at 7:30pm in the cafeteria. Please check the website for
specific dates and details at http://bcts.bergen.org.

Please return your completed form with payment to Ms. Patti Donatello in the Main Office. Make
checks payable to BCTH-Paramus PPO. If you have any questions, please contact Patti Donatello at
(201) 343-6000 ext. 8503.

Thank you in advance for your time and dedication to your student’s academic excellence.

Sincerely,

Monica Roscoe

PPQ President



BCTHS Paramus PPO — Annual Membership Form

The dues for the current school year are $15 per family. Please make checks payable to:
BCTHS-Paramus PPO. There will be a $25 charge for any returned checks.

Please provide the following information. (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

Student’s Last Name Student’s First Name Grade in September

Student’s Last Name Student’s First Name ' Grade in September

Parent / Guardian Name:

Home Address:

Home #: Cell #:

The PPO regularly sends out important information via email. Please clearly PRINT your email address below.

Email:

In order to be eligible for the scholarship, you must be a member each year your child is enrolled at BCTHS. Payment is
due October 15™ every year.
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Office Use Only:

Check #: Cash:
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BCTHS - Paramus PPO Commiittee / Event List

Please sign up for as many committees as you can. Thank you in advance for your help!

Student Last Name Student First Name Grade in September

Home Phone # Work Phone # Cell Phone #

Email Address:

Bingo Night Fundraiser (Fall

This is an important fundraiser that supports important programs like Skills USA and the BCTH Staff Grant. A Chair/Co-
Chair will manage the event and a committee to make the night a success! We need donations of gift basket items for

door prizes.

Chair Co-Chair, Helper Door Prize Donation

Fall Dance for the Students (Late October)

This is an event that is supported by the PPO. Students work with Ms. Lee to sell tickets and decorate the cafeteria. The
PPO helps out by donating baked goods, chips, beverages, cups and plates. The PPO also sets up/clean up, serves the
food and beverages. The students and parents had a great time last year. We need a large committee for this one!

Chair Co-Chair Helper Donation

Cake Sale (Fall

Our Fall cake sale is a great fundraiser. The order packets are distributed at Back to School night and the orders are
delivered in November, just in time for Thanksgiving. This is a relatively easy committee as we need help in collecting
the orders and handing them out at the November PPO meeting.

Chair Co-Chair Helper Donation

Staff Appreciation Week (May)

Also known as S.T.A.R. Week - Staff, Teacher, Administrator, Recognition Week. This committee will be responsible for
organizing the staff luncheon during S.T.A.R. Week. We will also need donations such as baked goods, beverages and

paper goods.

Chair Co-Chair, Helper Donation

Refreshment Committee

This committee’s purpose is to help serve refreshments or provide donations for various events throughout the school
year.

Chair Co-Chair, Helper Donation




